
February 2, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

Thank you for your letter of January 12, 1996 to Chairman Tunheim regarding your interest in a 

specific matter raised by Peter Dale Scott.  Chairman Tunheim asked me to respond to you. 

 

You will be pleased to know, and I believe Mr. Scott will confirm, that the information which he was 

seeking in a particular CIA document has been released.  General Counsel Jeremy Gunn faxed the 

document to Mr. Scott yesterday.  My understanding is that he was pleased with the work of the 

Board on this matter. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  

 


